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•  Child Safety and Protection Month 
•  Election Day 11/1 
•  Sandwich Day 11/3 
•  Veterans Day 11/11 
•  American Education Week 11/13-19 
•  Young Readers Day 11/17 
•  Thanksgiving Day 11/24 

F.Y.I Happy 
Birthday 

CENTERWIDE  
THEMES,PROGRAMS, 

TRIPS, EVENTS 

Maxwell George 11/4 
Janaiya Dennis 11/9 

Colin Rosengarten 11/20 
Hana Toly 11/23 

Adrienna, Julian and Mia 
Corropolese 11/26 

Ronald Hammock 11/27 
Emma O’Daniels 11/27 

Aiden Atkinson 11/27 

Themes :  
Home and Family, Native Americans, 
Thanksgiving 

NO SCHOOL Thursday November 24 – 
November 25  (closed for Thanksgiving 
Holiday) 

Programs/Events:  
Thanksgiving Luncheon November 23rd 12:00 
noon 

Trip:  

Please Touch Museum (Rooms 5 and 6)  
Thursday November 3rd 

November 2011 



Dear Parents,  
At JDN we want to be cooperative neighbors in the 
community.  Recently, several of our neighbors have come to 
JDN to ask that our parents not park on their pavements.  
Secondly, to be mindful of the speed limits and small children 
in the area while you are dropping off or picking up your 
children from Jenkintown Day Nursery. 

A bright green colored alert was printed and given to all 
parents.  Let’s cooperate with our neighbors to avoid any of 
our children or neighborhood children getting hurt. 

We would not want to be a nuisance to the community. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. 

Kim Jones, Executive Director 



Please Touch Museum Trip 
November 3rd 
Rooms 5 and 6 Only 

Jenkintown Day Nursery 
Sweatshirts are on sale!  

Information was placed in 
your child’s  

cubby. Make sure you read 
it for sizes  
and prices! 

Gianni’s 
Fundraising 

THANK YOU TO THE FAMILIES  
WHO SUPPORTED THIS 

FUNDRAISER! 



Annual Thanksgiving Luncheon 

Wednesday November 23rd @ 12:00 noon  
Stay Connected for Pricing information 



Room 5’s Highlights 

What a month October has been! The Eagles have done so well with our 
classroom book club. They have learned terms such as character (s), 
fiction and non-fiction and Title. We have concluded our first month 

with scrumptious gift card rewards. Keep up the great work Eagles your 
teachers are so proud of you. For the month of November the Eagles 

will be learning to tie their shoe laces and have done a terrific job thus 
far. The entire month of November will be based on family . Our 

science activities will be participating in baking activities. We will 
continue to learn to spell our last names while constructing our letters 

correctly with lower case after capital. We will continue to do Yoga and 
other gross motor activities to help us with strength, stamina and 

balance. For art the Eagles have wed gold foil, diffusion paper and 
black color magic paper.  Who knows what we’ll be using in November. 

  Room 5 News 


